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We’re here to help you recover from Hurricane Sandy.

Replacement Eyewear Available

With the recent storm in your area, everyone here at VSP® Vision Care hopes you and
your loved ones are safe and well.

Do you need replacement glasses? VSP can help.

VSP Patients
Do you have VSP insurance, but have already used it and no longer have coverage?

Call VSP at 800.877.7195 to have your coverage reinstated or ask your VSP provider to
call us.

Non-VSP Patients

Contact your nearest American Red Cross chapter or shelter to request a gift certificate
from VSP for free eyecare services (comprehensive eye exam, single vision, lined-bifocal
or lined-tri-focal lenses, Altair frames up to $115).

To qualify for a certificate, the patient must have:
e a social security number
e |ost their glasses during a disaster
® no vision insurance or no available benefits through existing vision insurance

Best Wishes,

The VSP Mobile Eyes® Team



